
 
 
August 21, 2019 
 
 
LINDA MARANG 
1302 W 7TH ST 
COFFEYVILLE, KS 67337 
 
 
RE:  Case No. 19-059 
 
Dear Ms. Marang: 
 
Enclosed you will find a Summary Order issued by the Kansas Board of Pharmacy (Board) in the 
above-referenced matter.  Please read the order in its entirety. 
 
If you disagree with the findings of fact, you have the right to request a hearing.  Instructions for 
filing a written request are included under the “Notices” section of the order. Hearings are held 
before the full Board during their regularly scheduled quarterly meetings.  
 
According to KSA 65-1627h, the Board is required to recoup the costs of administrative hearings 
when the decision is adverse to the licensee.  These costs may include charges for services rendered 
by the Board’s disciplinary counsel, an administrative law judge, and, if applicable, a court 
reporter. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Board at Pharmacy.Compliance@ks.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kansas Board of Pharmacy 
 
Enclosure 
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